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Mayor’s Message April 2023

By Ric Bogue
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CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee will host the annual City-Wide Garage Sale on
Saturday, May 6, 2023. If you are interested in either getting on the map or getting a 10x10 space at the pavilion the cost
is $15.00. The money for the map and spaces is to pay for the ads in the paper. If you want to be on the map or to get a

space, please come by City Hall and fill out the paperwork and make payment. For more information contact Catherine or
Kim at 281-581-2342.

EASTER EGG HUNT: The Easter Egg Hunt was a success. The Easter Bunny was at the event, and lots of happy kids
got to take pictures with the Bunny. Liverpool Town Hall did an excellent job. They had 1000 eggs for the kids to hunt,
along with cookies, raffles and bubbles. Thank you to Kim Calhoun, and Catherine Long for co-chairing the event, and
Thank you to Tabitha Harper and also to Gary and Sue Morris for all their help.

AVENUE G AND 6™ STREET: The City has put a work order to Brazoria County to do roadwork on Avenue G and 6%
Street. The City has set a goal to repair 2 roads a year to get all the roads back up to specifications. Brazoria County has
not given us a start date yet.

STATE OF TEXAS EMERGENCY ASSISTANCE REGISTRY (STEAR): STEAR is a FREE registry that provides
local emergency management planners and emergency responders with information related to your needs during an
emergency. Who should register? People with disabilities; people who are medically fragile, people who require
transportation assistance, people with functional needs such as: Limited mobility, Communication barriers, Require
additional medical assistance during an emergency event and require personal care assistance. A brochure will be mailed
out with more information, and there will be a flier at City Hall on the bulletin board and at the Post Office. For more
information, please contact City Hall

FOOD PANTRY: The Food Pantry is still doing well and has been receiving donations. We are very fortunate and
thankful that we live in such a caring, and giving community. “I have found that among it’s other benefits, giving
liberates the soul of the river.” Maya Angelou

“April hath put a spirit of youth in everything.” William Shakespear

“We proclaim the resurrection of Christ when his light illuminates the dark moments of our existence” Pope Francis

“Go quickly, and tell his disciples that He has risen from the dead” Matthew 28:7

Our next City Council meeting is May 2, 2023, at 6:30 PM. Come join us.




